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Newsletter : 21st July 

2023 

 
 
 
 

Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter 

 

Value:  cooperation  

Mag 7:  Never says I can’t  

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Today marks the last day of the academic year and a chance to say goodbye and good luck to our      
wonderful Year 6’s. Year 6 took part in their celebration this week performing their own version of ‘I’m an 
11 year old, get me out of here’ ! They demonstrated great ‘confidence’, ‘independence’ and ‘resilience’ 
throughout the show and we were all very proud of them. They also enjoyed a trip to Legoland this week 
and had a fun evening at their leavers BBQ. They have been such a hardworking and very caring cohort 
and we have been blessed to have them as leaders of our school community. As always they appear very 
keen to leave us (this often happens after their transition visits to secondary school) but, when it comes to 
the last few days and they really do have to leave, many of them don’t want to. We wish them all well and 
look forward to hearing about their adventures in the future. 
 
Sadly we have to also say goodbye to Mrs Shipman. Mrs Shipman has been a member of the school’s 
pastoral team for a number of years now. She has been a great addition to the team and has always had 
the children’s best interest at heart supporting children and families. She leaves us today to go off on her 
new adventure working with secondary aged pupils. We wish her all the best and hope that she is able to 
stay in touch with the school going forward.  
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank our PTA. This year they have organised and arranged 
events that will have raised so much money for the school. Thank you for all of your attendance at these 
events and for the way you have supported all the school events this year. 
 
I hope you all have a wonderful summer holiday and I look forward to seeing you all on the 4th             
September. 
 

 

Mrs Young  

School’s out for 

summer  



 2 

Sports Day 2023 

Snowdon 

Scaffell 

Pike  
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On Wednesday Year 6 took 

their final primary school 

trip to Legoland 
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On Thursday they performed 
their leavers play….I’m an 11 

year old, Get me out of 
here!!!! 
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Hawaiian 

themed               

leavers 

party  
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So much fun was had by 

everyone 
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Final lunchtime together  

Time to say our final goodbyes to our Year 6 cohort 
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Goodbye and Good Luck to our Year 6 

class of 2023 

 Goodbye 
and good 

luck to Mrs 
Shipman 

who is off 
to work 

with       
Secondary 

aged      
children. 
Thank you 
for your 

hard work 
and        

dedication  
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Message from the Safeguarding Team 
 
As always, If you have an urgent matter that you need to speak to the safeguarding/
pastoral team about over the summer, you can contact us (during school hours 8.30-4) 
by directly sending us a DOJO message. (Please see the on-call rota below.) 
 
Please be mindful that we may not be able to respond straight away. 
Week 1: 24th July-28th July- Mrs Shipman 
Week 2: 1st- 4th August- Holly bates 
Week 3: 7th- 11th August - Mr Quinn 
Week 4: 14th- 18th August- Holly Bates 
Week 5: 21st- 25th August- Holly Bates 
Week 6: 28th- 1st September- Mrs Young. 
 
I would also like to share the below phone numbers should anyone need them. 
 
MASH office hours ( Children's services) 
Normal office hours are 8.30am to 4.40pm, Monday to Thursday, and 8.30am to 4.00m 
on Friday. Call 01793 466903 and choose Option 2, or email: swin-
donmash@swindon.gov.uk. 
 
MASH Out of hours 
The Emergency Duty Service (EDS) provides an emergency contact point for all aspects 
of social work in Swindon outside normal office hours. This includes cover during the 
night, weekends and bank holidays. 
The EDS is available on 01793 436699. 
 
In the event of an emergency please call 999. 
 
Swindon Women's Aid: 
Our 24-hour helpline is always answered by a trained advisor, day and night, every day 
of the year. 
01793 610 610 


